WEEK 10, JUNE 30TH, 2023

HEADMASTER'S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

The penultimate week of the summer term is always a busy time for the school community with a
myriad of events scheduled across the week, providing the children with the opportunity to display
their talents across a wide variety of forums.

The week started with Reception and Year 2 enjoying their respective Sports Days, thrilling the
large audiences that gathered on the front lawn to support them. There was a highly competitive
Senior Swimming Gala in the afternoon, while selected members of Year 6 were competing in the
Formula Goblin at Scottow Enterprise, the precursor to the F24 that our Year 8 children are involved
with.

Tuesday saw 4W perform their class assembly to parents in the Read Hall, where we could all see
first-hand the enjoyment they had taken in learning about the Vikings. The afternoon brought with it
the Summer Fete, an extravaganza of games all concocted by the children, with the aim of having
huge amounts of fun while raising funds for the school charity. The evening saw our musicians in full
swing, with a marvellous Bryan Read Summer Concert entertaining those present.

Wednesday was all about the Norfolk Show and a huge thank you to everyone who visited us during
the course of the day; it was wonderful to see so many former and current families.

Thursday started with 4H’s class assembly all about India, with the children particularly enjoying the
Indian dancing they did. Members of Year 4 were also involved with taking their Level 1 Bikeability
course during the morning, while Year 2 were enjoying the final act to their topic of Greece, by
holding a Greek Day. In the afternoon, we had a visit from author Nazneen Ahmed Pathak, who
during the day launched her new book ‘City of Stolen Magic’. It was a delight to hear from her and
share the opportunity with Bignold Primary School, St Francis of Assisi, and The Free School of
Norwich, who joined us in the Read Hall.

Today started with the Nursery Graduation Assembly before the children in the Prep Department
took part in their Sports Day. While everyone was keen to do their very best to win their individual
event, they also earnt points towards the House Competition, which was the main feature of the day.

It has been a week packed full of events, but a hugely enjoyable one. My thanks to the staff for all
their hard work in putting on so many events, from the preparation behind the scenes to the
catering. | hope you ell enjoy a wonderful weekend before the final week of term.

With best wishes (][)/ r Q :



